
 
 

 

Welcome to another camp Australia news letter  
We would like to inform everyone of an upcoming event that we will be undertaking in the next few 
weeks of after school care in conjunction with the camp Australia foundation called the wall of 
hands This program encourages us to raise our hands to help close the Indigenous literacy gap.  It 
provides awareness raising and fundraising activities with the aim of providing 1,000 Literacy 
Packs to Indigenous primary school aged children in very remote communities.  Each Literacy 
Pack costs $80.00, for our part the after school care at bayside Christian College will be holding a 
guess the beads in the jar, each guess will be a $1 donation with all proceeds going to wall of 
hands campaign with the correct guess claiming the prize in a few week’s time.  
This term we have started a daily leader program with each child getting a turn at being the leader 
and getting a chance to influence the way the afterschool program will run each night, not only 
does this allow the children a sense of pride at being the leader but also allows the staff to see just 
what each individual child will choose wen helping plan for the afternoon allowing us to get a better 
understanding of each child as an individual. 
If you have any questions please feel free to ask one of our friendly staff.   

 


